
 

 

 

 

7th July 2020 

 

Dear Year 12 Students 

 

Results Day – Thursday 13th August 2020 

 

It has been great to see you in school over recent weeks, for subject lessons and in our initial sessions 

focussing on some key areas for success: communication, organisation and routines, planning for the 

future and utilising technology to make good progress. 

 

This week, you have had the opportunity to enrol for your Year 13 courses. Thank you for doing so; this 

really helps us sort out your timetables for next year. Using this information, AS results and other recent 

assessments, should we have any queries about your choices, we will call you to arrange an 

appointment for Friday 14 August, which will be either in person or over the telephone. 

 

For any external AS courses for which you were entered, you will receive these results electronically via 

your school email on Thursday 13th August. Where there has been any uncertainty about which courses 

you should continue to study, pending results, we advised you to keep up to date with all four.  Once 

you receive your results, if you then know which course you wish to drop, please email me 

(a.lennon@durhamjohnston.org.uk). 

 

We have missed you since March and your involvement in the wide range of activities that enrich our 

school community.  We look forward to working with you over the next year, preparing you for and 

supporting, your future aspirations.  In the meantime, we hope you have a very good summer.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

AC Lennon    J Wilbraham 

Head of Sixth Form   Deputy Head of Sixth Form 
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